
From: Kevin Tweedy [mailto:kevin.tweedy@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2009 10:03 AM 
To: Sen. Josh Green 
Cc: PSM Testimony 
Subject: Support for SB 418 

Aloha, Senator - -

LATE TEST'MONY 

I am a resident of the garden isle where crack is a continuing problem and where robberies, 
assaults, property damage and other criminal activity surrounding the current Cannabis 
provisions for ill people are an on-going problem. I believe many of the provisions ofthe 
currently pending SB 418 go a long way towards solving these issues while also delivering help 
to those who truly need medical cannabis. 

I hope that we can count on your continuing support of SB 418 as amended by you and others. 

Mahalo, 

Kevin F. Tweedy, Kapaa 


